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Dear MEAC Member Schools: 

 

The new NARM eligibility requirements specify that all students who enrolled in MEAC-

accredited programs after 1/1/2013 and all students graduating after 1/1/2015 must complete 

a module on cultural competency prior to applying for certification   

 

NARM has stated that they will accept student transcripts or verification in early-testing 

letters as evidence that the student has completed a module on cultural competency.  No 

specific certificate of attendance at the course will be required.   

 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or need additional information.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Sandra Bitonti Stewart 
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